PRIMET PRIMARY SCHOOL

Tatton Street, Colne. BB8 8JE Telephone: 01282 864607 www.primet.lancs.sch.uk



Thursday 19th March 2020

Dear Parents and Carers,

It is important that you look at the school website regularly as important information is constantly being uploaded so you have a clear picture of what is happening at school. Information is coming out all the time and we are making every effort to keep parents informed.

At the moment, we are trying to collate the information from parents on who are employed as key workers. The information to schools on who applies to this has not yet arrived. We are asking you to contact school to see if your child/ren might continue to attend school whilst it remains shut for the majority of pupils. Please contact school if you are unsure and we can advise or visit our website and see the information

Contact school by email on sbm@primet.lancs.sch.uk if you are happy to give this information or ring on 01282 864607.

In addition to the work already put on the school website, we will regularly upload additional work and resources that you and your children can complete. We will also point you in the direction of additional links and resources that may be of interest to you and your children.

We will be keeping our website, facebook and twitter pages up to date as well as contacting families by text. If you are happy for us to contact you by email, please email on admin@primet.lancs.sch.uk and confirm your consent for us to contact you by email and the name of your child.

Yours sincerely

Christopher Holmes

Head teacher